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Comments: I am against the proposed mountain coaster for the following reasons: I enjoy running and hiking on

quiet pristine trails and feel that a noisy mountain coaster will be detrimental to the flora and fauna of the delicate

area. I also feel that although many people would access the coaster via tram, there will still be increased traffic

on the already busy Crest road. I feel that the thrills and amusements of the Sandias in their serene beauty are

enough. We don't need more artifical additives.


